
City of Campbell River
From the Office of the Mayor

- PROCLAMATION-

WHEREAS the members of the Canadian Institute of Public Health Inspectors
(CIPHI) declared that the fourth full week of September be
celebrated as “Environmental Public Health Week”;

AND WHEREAS Environmental Public Health Week recognizes the dedication and
work of Environmental Public Health Professionals, such as
Certified Public Health Inspectors and Certified Environmental
Health Officers;

AND WHEREAS Environmental Health Week heightens the visibility of
Environmental Public Health Professionals to both the general
public and public/private sector partners;

AND WHEREAS the core services provided by Environmental Public Health
Professionals are essential elements in building a healthy
population, including food safety and hygiene, water quality
(drinking and recreational), air quality (indoor and outdoor),
community sanitation and environmental health, and emergency
management;

NOW THEREFORE I, Walter L. Jakeway, Mayor of the City of Campbell River do
hereby proclaim that September 22 — 26, 2014 to be observed as:

“ENVIRONMENTAL PUBLIC HEALTH WEEK.”

Dated this 17th day of September, 2014.

Walter L. Jakewa
MAYOR
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